Subject: Bishop John Pazak Resignation

Dear Parishioners and Friends,
Holy Father, Pope Francis has accepted the resignation of our Bishop John Pazak and Bishop Thomas Olmsted remains in charge as Apostolic Administrator of our Eparchy. The work in the bishop’s office will continue to work uninterrupted until the new Bishop is appointed.

Please note: All bishops are expected to present their resignation when they reach 75 years of age. It is up to our Holy Father to accept the resignation.

Our prayers for Bishop John and Bishop Thomas—God grant them many happy and blessed years.

 Be sure to click on the link for more information.

https://dphx.org/pope-francis-names-bishop-thomas-j-olmsted-as-apostolic-administrator-sede-vacante-of-the-byzantine-eparchy-of-phoenix/
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